Republic of the Philippines
COMMISSION ON ELECTIONS
Committee on Overseas Absentee Voting
MANILA

NOTICE ON THE CLAIM OF VOTERS’ ID FOR OVERSEAS VOTING REGISTRANT’S
UNDER POST’S JURISDICTION

The Philippine Consulate General in Chongging informs MR. ANTONIO SEGURA
MONTELIBANO that his Voter's ID may be claimed at the Consulate either personally
or through an authorized representative.

Furthermore, the Voters’ IDs of Overseas Voting Registrants who filed their application
for registration from 2014 to present will be queued for printing.

Overseas Voters who have yet to receive their respective IDs may inquire on the status
of printing and distribution at the Philippine Consulate General in Chongging or at the
Office for Overseas Voting, 7" Floor, Palacio del Gobernador Building, Intramuros,
Manila at telephone numbers +632-5212952 and +6325222251 or through email at
overseasvoting@comelec.gov.ph




